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Lopez, Maria [COB]

From: Susan Sayre <ssayre44@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2021 10:52 AM
To: COB_Response
Subject: Public Comment for 1/26/21 board meeting Agenda item 29
Attachments: 1-26-21 covid update t.docx

 Attention: This email originated from outside the County of Orange. Use caution when opening attachments or links.  

Dear Clerk of the Board, 
My Name is Susan Sayre.  I am a resident of Irvine and I am 76 years old, going on 
77. I am also a caregiver for my disabled adult son.  I am not able to attend your
board meetings in person, but I would appreciate it if I could have my public 
comment regarding the Health Care Agency Covid 19 Response program which is 
agenda item 29 and the 1/26/21 Board Meeting Agenda. 

I thank you very much for your assistance. 

Susan Sayre 
Irvine California 
(949) 786‐0347 
Ssayre44@gmail.com 

Correspondence
Bd. 1/26/21, Item 29



January 26, 2021 Board Of Supervisors Meeting 
Agenda Item 29 

 
Dear Mr. Page, 
I hope that you are doing well. 
 
My name is Susan Sayre and I am a 75 year old senior and a resident of 
Irvine. Because of my age and because I am a caregiver for my disabled 
son, I have been advised by my physician to shelter in place except for 
necessary trips to the store and medical appointments.  Thus I am 
unable to attend board meetings and thus to make in person public 
comments.  Therefore, I am submitting a public comment to you on 
agenda item 29 for the 1/26/21 Board of Supervisors meeting and I ask 
that you read my comment into the record at the appropriate time. 
 
Public Comment On Agenda Item 29: Health Care Agency Update  
As HCA’s mission is to address public health issues including those 
related to responding to the Covid 19 pandemic, I request that the 
Covid 19 vaccination 1a priority classification be expanded to include 
employees of essential services such as grocery stores, gas stations, and 
pharmacies as they have routine contact with the general public, farm 
workers as they handle produce consumed by the general public, 
prisoners; the un-housed homeless population and residents of 
homeless shelters.  I further ask that arrangements be made for the 
distribution of vaccines to home-bound disabled community members 
and to people who do not have access to transportation to vaccine 
distribution sites. 
 
I thank you in advance for reading my comment. 
Wishing you continued health. 
Susan Sayre 
Irvine, CA 
Ssayre44@gmail.com 
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